
 
 

Proclamation No. 23-0773 
A Proclamation Recognizing Kathy Gile’s Service to the City of Denver 

  

WHEREAS, Since 2016 Kathy Gile has tirelessly supported Councilwoman Black and District 4’s residents.   

  

WHEREAS, Kathy has taken on every task no matter how big, small, fun, hard, or horrible (like emptying a disgusting trash 

can at a bus shelter).  

  

WHEREAS, Over the years, Kathy has handled HR, budgeting, scheduling, office management, research, event and meeting 

planning, advocacy, constituent services, and much more.  

  

WHEREAS, Kathy led Coffee Talks, District 4’s senior series to engage seniors in fun, educational, and social programs 

including the annual holiday luncheon. 

  

WHEREAS, Kathy contributed to multiple other efforts like District 4 visioning, visioning work groups, ISED, ULI TAP, U-

Hills North Park advocacy, skatepark advocacy, SOCO, SMBA, Race & Social Justice Work Group, bus shelter, rezonings, 

and many, many more. 

  

WHEREAS, Serving as District 4’s de facto arts director, Kathy’s greatest contributions are creating and planning our huge 

legacy event, South by Southeast, and expanding public art throughout the district.  

  

WHEREAS, Kathy provided essential work and much-needed support over the years during multiple challenging efforts. 

  

WHEREAS, Throughout all of her hard work and successes, Kathy has supported Councilwoman Black and her crazy ideas 

and helped to bring so many of them to fruition. 

  

WHEREAS, Councilwoman Black appreciates and thanks Kathy as she couldn’t have done the job without Kathy! 

  

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT PROCLAIMED BY THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY AND COUNTY OF DENVER:  

  

Section 1. That the Denver City Council honors, recognizes, and thanks Kathy Gile for her service to Councilwoman Black, 

to the residents of District 4, to the City Council, and to the City & County of Denver.  

  

Section 2. That the Secretary of Council shall affix the seal of the City and County of Denver to this proclamation and that 

a copy be transmitted to Kathy Gile. 

 

. 

PASSED BY THE COUNCIL June 12, 2023 

 



________________________________  
COUNCIL PRESIDENT                               


